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PURPOSE 
 
The purpose of this project is to improve ride quality of the existing pavement in San Luis 
Obispo County on Route 1 from Garcia Way to the South 1/101 Separation.  
 
MAJOR FEATURES 

• The project will overlay the roadway with 0.2” of rubberized hot mix asphalt. 

• Locations with curb and gutter or distressed pavement will be cold planed 0.2’ 
prior to paving.  

• Severely distressed pavement exhibiting a failed structural section will be 
removed and replaced. 

• 68 curb ramps at intersections will be replaced or modified to comply with 
accessibility standards. 

• Delineation, roadside signs, and guard railing will also be replaced.  Electrical 
upgrades including signal and safety lighting, loop detector replacements, and 
census loops were also identified to be completed with this project 

• Complete streets elements are added to this Capital Preventative Maintenance 
Project (CAPM) by widening the shoulders and striping in buffered bike lanes 
(see mapping at top of fact sheet for limits of buffered bike lanes.) 

 
ESTIMATED CONSTRUCTION COST/SCHEDULE 

$13 million – State Highway Operation and Protection Program (SHOPP) funding 

Begin Construction:  Fall 2022  

End Construction:  Fall/Winter 2023. 
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